
 
 
 

NOTICE 

 
         CANCELLATION OF THE SEPCIAL MEETING OF  

                               THE LOS ANGELES MEMORIAL COLISEUM COMMISSION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the special meeting of the Los Angeles Memorial 
Coliseum Commission scheduled to be held on September 22, 2025, at 2:00 p.m., is hereby 
canceled. 

 
This notice of cancellation was posted at Los Angeles Memorial Coliseum Gate 33A, 3911 

South Figueroa Street, Los Angeles, California, on September 18, 2025. 

Dated this 18th day of September 2025. 
 
 
 
 

Al Naipo 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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